
November 2022 

Christmas at Suffield Park Nursery
Week commencing Monday 5th December we are hosting parent Stay & Play 

sessions at Nursery so that you can come in to play, sing (optional of 
course!) and get crafty with your children.  Places are limited so the sessions 
must be pre-booked and are on first come first served with an initial 1 adult 

per child. The room sessions  are as follows:   

Stay & Play
Monday 5th December Rock Pool and Coral Reef 2pm-3pm 
Tuesday 6th December Deep Blue Sea and Lagoon 9am-10am
Tuesday 6th December Rock Pool and Coral Reef 2pm-3pm  
Wednesday 7th December Rock Pool and Coral Reef  9am-10am
Wednesday 7th December Deep Blue Sea and Lagoon 2pm-3pm
Thursday 9th December Deep Blue Sea and Lagoon 2pm-3pm

Children in the Deep Blue Sea and Lagoon rooms will be performing their 
Christmas play on 
Tuesday 13th December & Wednesday 14th December at 10.15am in the School Hall. 
Tickets must be pre-booked as space is limited to 2 adults per child for either 
performance. Tickets can be booked by completing the Google Form link at the 
bottom of this page.  

Week of 12th - 16th  December- Christmas Party Week

Wednesday 14th December- Christmas Lunch - Order forms will be sent through for 
that in due course to book a Christmas Dinner lunch that day. 
Thursday 15th December- Christmas Fayre 3.15pm (at school) more details to follow

Friday 16th December - Last day of term- Nursery closes for term-time children, 
reopens on Wednesday 4th January 2023

 
Stay & Play booking form: https://forms.gle/87NR9xiU3Hu3VRzx8

Christmas Performance booking form: https://forms.gle/k5xe1fBZ16KZxBvq5
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Please ensure that if you qualify for 30 hour 
free funding that you have applied and/or 

re-confirmed ready for the Spring Term 
which starts Tuesday 3rd January 2023. If 
you need any help please call us in the 

Office 01263 519325 or email 
nursery@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk 

Reminders

We are a nut-free Nursery and 
school. Please can you make sure 

that all pack lunches/tea-time 
snacks do not contain any nut 

products at all. 

Please do not use your mobile 
phones on site at the Nursery 

during drop off and collections, 
keep them in your bags/pockets 

until you are off the school 
premises. We will ask you to  leave 

them in the Office while visiting the 
rooms. 

The gates to the Deep Blue Sea 
and Coral Reef are open from 

8.45am and closed at 9am prompt 
each morning. The gates are 

checked and secured ready for the 
children to play outside at 9am. 

Please do not try to open the gates 
if they are closed, come round to 
the main doors by the Office to 

drop off. At the end of the day the 
gates are open from 3.15pm to 

collect children by 3.30pm. Thank 
you for your cooperation. 
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Cold Weather
A reminder to make sure we have an extra change of (named) clothes, your 

child wears a coat every day and bring wellies. We are incredibly lucky to have 
a wooded area on the school site that we hold sessions in during the week for 
each of our rooms. Do please make sure that especially on the days your child 

will be going to the woods, that they have extra changes of clothes.
This term in the woods the children will be learning skills of den building, mud 
painting, tree climbing and using different hand tools. Finishing off with hot 
chocolates around the campfire later in the term after learning all about fire 

safety. 
Sessions are currently as follows: 

Tuesday morning - Rock Pool & Coral Reef
Wednesday afternoon - Deep Blue Sea & Lagoon

Thursday morning - Lagoon
Thursday afternoon - Coral Reef  
Friday morning - Deep Blue Sea

Don’t forget on Tapestry under Helpful Information & support Memo’s, 
there is a comprehensive list of free help and support in the local area if 
you need it. This covers free food, warm spaces, financial assistance and 

social support for anyone. If you need any support, but don’t know where to 
start - please call our Parent Support Advisor, Dominika who will be happy 

to help 01263 519325 or text 07745927286 

Reception Class 2023 - Admissions website now open 
If your child will be starting school September 2023, the application 

process is now open. You can apply online at 
www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-admissions/admission-to
-reception-classes If you prefer you can apply for forms to be posted to you. 

The closing date for applications is 15th January 2023.
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School Reception 2023 Applications  
Now open and will close on 15th January 2023 - applications can be made online at   

www.norfolk.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools/school-admissions/admission-to-r
eception-classes 

Tuesday 22nd Nov  -  Nursery photos 
Wednesday 30th Nov  - 30 Hour funding deadline to apply/confirm 

Monday 5th Dec - Stay & Play sessions *more information on the front page
Wednesday 6th Dec - Stay & Play sessions 
Thursday 7th Dec  - Christmas Jumper Day - Contribution of £1 for Save the 
Children
Thursday 7th Dec  - Stay & Play session

 
Tuesday 13th Dec - Christmas Performance - DBS/Lagoon children 10.15am
Wednesday 13th Dec - Christmas Performance - DBS/Lagoon children 10.15am
Wednesday 14th Dec  - Christmas Dinner lunch -  details to follow 
Friday 16th Dec  - Christmas Party lunch -  details to follow

Christmas holiday NURSERY CLOSED - Monday 19th Dec - Monday 2nd Jan 
Open for All-Year children on Tuesday 3rd Jan 2023
All children return from Wednesday 4th Jan 2023

2023 Dates

Monday 8th May Additional Bank Holiday announced for His Majesty’s 
coronation - Nursery will be closed on this day to all.


